Planning Board Public Hearings Notice

Please take notice that a public hearing will be held by the Village of Springville Planning Board on
Tuesday, June 24, 2025 at 7:00 pm at 65 Franklin St — 2™ floor court/board room. The purpose of the
public hearing is for a site plan review for the proposed 7,200 sq. foot pole barn at 29 N. Cascade Drive.

“This institution is an equal opportunity provider and employer.”



